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Full Text

Bearing in mind that the Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues was named at a
time when the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples
had not yet been adopted, and considering that the title of the Special Rapporteur
on the rights of indigenous peoples was changed, two years ago, from its previous
title of “Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights and fundamental
freedoms of indigenous people”, we strongly urge the Economic and Social
Council to recommend that the name of the Forum be changed to “Permanent
Forum on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples”.
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